
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE (NPS) IS HOSTING, IN PARTNERSHIP WITH

DISTRICT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (DDOT), A PUBLIC MEETING ON A 

PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE TRAIL STUDY ALONG MILITARY ROAD IN ROCK CREEK PARK

NPS is hosting in partnership with DDOT a virtual public meeting from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

on May 24, 2022 to present a proposed pedestrian and bicycle trail study along Military Road 

within Rock Creek Park.

The project will provide a safe and efficient east-west pedestrian and bicycle connection through 

Rock Creek Park that will function for all users. The proposed connection will be between 

Oregon Avenue NW and 16th Street NW and will provide connections to the existing trail network 

within the park.

Click here 

to join the 

meeting

Or scan 

the QR 

Code to 

join the 

meeting

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZWI0OTUyNWUtNTY3Mi00MjAwLThjNDMtYzY4YzA3NTUxNDIx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eb5bb4f9-ca67-467a-85b5-42d23ee13edb%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22302923bd-88f0-4f86-9194-292aa4c59eeb%22%7d

